
 

Renfrew Hydro Inc. 
29 Bridge Ave. W. 
Renfrew, ON    K7V 3R3 
613-432-4884 

 

cc: Michael Buonaguro (counsel for VECC), Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
 James Cochrane (consultant for RHI), Elenchus Research Associates 
 Bill Harper, VECC 
 Stephen Shields, Ontario Energy Board 

 
September 22, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON    M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Supplemental Interrogatory Responses 
 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates 
 Renfrew Hydro Inc. (“RHI”) 
 Board File no. EB-2009-0146 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order no. 2, please find attached RHI’s responses 
to the supplemental interrogatories received from Board Staff and the Vulnerable 
Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC”).  
 
This document is being filed pursuant to the Board’s e-Filing Services. In order to 
reduce the carbon footprint, hard copies of these documents will be provided 
upon request. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
J. Thomas Freemark 
President 
Renfrew Hydro Inc/ 
 


